Reception – Weekly Newsletter – 28/1/17


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Families,
We have such a lovely week with the children in class!  This week we have been learning about the story of “Down at the Dinosaur Stomp!”  The children have explored musical instruments, repeating parts of the story to the music, getting the dinosaurs ready for a party and writing about what they would do to get ready for a party.  The children’s writing is progressing so well!  They have also had lovely opportunities to go to the forest school area and dinosaur hunt as well as playing the the swamp jelly!
In phonics this week, we have learned the sounds:

ur                        ar                     or

As always, please go over your sounds and if possible practice writing them in your book.  
For Home Learning this week we are asking the children to think about where they live.  Next week we are learning about Dinosaur Habitats – please have a go at drawing your house and label any features!  You could even have a look at your house number and see if you can recognise numbers in your street.
Many thanks! Have a lovely weekend,
The Foundation Team



